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Putnam Crew 
29 Putnam Ave, Apartment 8 
Cambridge, MA 02139 
 
 
 
September, 25 2020 
 
 
Dear Putnam Crew: 
 
I am applying for the role of Cara’s room/living room resident. I have been a member of households for over 25 
years, and have experience ranging from storage room dweller in New Zealand to Carmel Valley Tennis Camp 
bunkmate. Given this background, I think I would make a strong addition to the Putnam team.   
 
As an adept member of many households, I have a well-rounded background in sharing and general roommate 
behavior. One shared dwelling that particularly speaks to these skills would be my experience in the womb with 
my wombmate Hunter. Most children take 40 weeks to develop, but I was able to compete full development in 
just 8 months, with another fetus in the shared dwelling. Given these results, I was quickly promoted to firstborn 
daughter. My landlords would even go so far as to say they loved me. (References available upon request.) 
Furthermore, after consistent results leveraging synergies in shared cribs, playpens and rooms, I was promoted to 
favorite daughter in 2000, after the birth of the last Lowdon child. Given this track record, I know I can hit the 
ground running at 29 Putnam Ave, Apartment 8.   
 
I am confident my cohabitation skills can benefit the Putnam crew. If you require any additional information, 
please contact me at cblowdon@gmail.com  or (650) 814-5990.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Catherine Lowdon 
 
 

 
 

 
  

  

  

  

  

 
 

Catherine B. Lowdon 
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